
 

July 2023 

Hello and Happy 4th to all home and property owners at Ashe Lake, 

The Annual Meeting went very well, and we elected a great board for the coming year.  I have enjoyed serving 
our community the last four years, however, I believe that the current board potentially will be the best 
board ever!  I offer my support to the new board and to the community I love so much.  I trust that the 
residents and property owners at Ashe Lake will continue the momentum of seeking to be good neighbors to 
our community. 

God bless you! 

Sincerely, 

Hollis Fedrick 


